
FCNT LLC 
 

Date: May 31, 2024 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

Subject: Temporary Dismissal of FCC Grant Request 

FCC ID: 2BEPUFMP195 

Product Name: Mobile cellular phone 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, FCNT LLC, would like to request to dismiss the grant with FCC ID: 2BEPUFMP195. This 

product is planned to be announced and offered for sale after 16 August 2024. We, FCNT LLC, 

would like to request that this FCC grant be removed from FCC website and we will re-submit 

when ready. 

The information in this grant contains trade secrets and proprietary information that shall not be 

released to the public. We declare that the product of Model F-52E bearing the FCC ID: 

2BEPUFMP195 has not yet been launched. This product was never manufactured and sold 

anywhere in the United States or anywhere else on the globe. 

We understand that even after the dismissal the information will be available on 3rd party websites 

and FCC has no control over it. 

 

. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Name: Akinori Oda 

E-mail: oda.akinori@fcnt.com 

 


